

TRAFFIC ADVISORY

December 5th – 9th, 2022 8:00am to 5:00pm Daily

INTERSECTION OF WATKISS WAY & BURNSIDE ROAD WEST

Please be advised that BC Hydro will be installing a new monopole and decommissioning the existing transmission tower at the above-noted location, beginning December 5th and ending December 9th, 2022.

This work is being completed as part of BC Transit's "Victoria handyDART" project. For more information about the project:

Website: https://www.bctransit.com/viewroyal/handydart
E-mail: victoriahandydartproject@bctransit.com/viewroyal/handydart

Expect major delays – use of an alternate route is recommended as intermittent traffic delays up to 20 minutes can be expected. (See Page 2 for more details)

Emergency vehicles will be treated with utmost priority and will have immediate access as required. Traffic control persons will be situated in the work zone to assist pedestrians and cyclists.

We ask that you lower your speed and use caution when travelling through the work zone.



View Royal handyDART Centre

Progress **Update**





BC HYDRO TRANSMISSION TOWER REPLACEMENT

From Monday, December 5 to Friday,
December 9th between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m.,
BC Hydro will be installing a new
monopole and decommissioning the
existing transmission tower on site. The
new monopole will be located slightly
north of the current location. The base
was installed earlier this fall.

Components of this work present an overhead hazard for vehicle and pedestrian traffic nearby. To ensure public safety, intermittent traffic delays of up to 20 minutes are expected, impacting vehicle traffic near the intersection of Burnside Road West and Watkiss Way and pedestrian and cyclists along the Galloping Goose Trail. The north sidewalk along Watkiss Way will not be impacted by this work. When possible, please plan an alternate route to avoid delay.

BC Hydro crews will work to reduce the frequency and duration of any traffic impact. Thank you for your patience as BC Hydro completes this work.